

Ashley Road Bournemouth BH1 4NB **Tel:** 01202 395138

Email: kpa@kingspark-academy.co.uk **www.kingspark-academy.co.uk**

Members of Ambitions Academies Trust

17 July 2020

Dear Year 5 Parents/Carers,

This week you have received information regarding your child's new class teacher.

We have made the decision to split the current year 5 into 4 classes from September. This will mean that although your child may be with some different children, the classes will be of a much smaller size to support their learning in year 6.

We are also aware that the children have missed 4 months of being in school and there will be anxieties regarding returning to year 6, however we have many things in place to support. The children will be having regular PHSE lessons which will focus on well-being and we will put in additional support as required.

The year 6 team are as follows:

Miss Mahony – 6MM (Head of Year)

Ms Ebden – 6JE

Mrs Seath - 6JS

Mrs Palmer and Mrs White - 6PW

We look forward to welcoming all children back on Monday 7th September.

Best wishes,

Lauren Dean **Principal**